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21st January 2022  

Our Value for this half-term is DIGNITY AND RESPECT 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”   

Matthew 7:12 

 

Dance Classes 

As many of you will know by now, the children will be taking part in a dance class each week, initially between now 

and Easter. The focus is on ‘Dancing through the Ages,’ with each class dancing to music from different decades 

which should lead to some interesting and diverse dance moves being practiced at home! 

Owls, Sparrows and Kingfishers all have their session on Tuesdays with Doves having theirs on Wednesdays so 

please can you send your children into school in their PE kits on their allotted day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Learning Courses 

Worcester County Council run a variety of courses for parents covering anything from supporting your child with 

school work to cookery.  Many are free if you meet their criteria and more details are available on the attached 

leaflet. 

Parent’s and Carer’s Consultations 

A bit of advanced warning, that parent and carer consultations are planned to take place on Tuesday 15th and 
Wednesday 16th February.   

More information will follow in the next couple of weeks. 

End of Term 

Although it may feel like the children are only just back in school, half term will soon be upon us! 

The last day of this half term is Friday 18th February. There is a TED day on Monday 28th February which means 

the children return after half term on Tuesday 1st March. 


